Dear Stacey Wakelin

It is with great pleasure that we inform you that the CUPE 1260 Executives have voted to endorse you,
in your run for election as a Langley School Board Trustee on October 15, 2022.

This is the second time we have endorsed you. We like that you are open to transparency,
communication and listening to all the stakeholders. We like that you want to respect the collective
agreements in School District 35 and hope for a good relationship between management and the
employees. We like your strong voice for policies that benefit all the students. We trust that you will
work hard to make Langley a desired place to work and a desired destination for students.

We look forward to building a strong relationship with you and all the trustees in the upcoming term.

Thank you for your support,

CUPE 1260 Executives
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